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Good afternoon, the time appears long overdue to form a
committee regarding speaking with Governor Newsom to reopen
our California state Psychiatric hospitals. As a Counselor in
mental health, in patient Psychiatry, we are now, far too often-
discharging patients To The Streets. While housing continues to
be an issue in our city & county, Mental (non?) Wellness could
easily account for 50% of these issues. Again, the time is long
overdue, to open these state facilities for a more humane &
dignified lifestyle. Thank you all.



